Congress of the United States House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515-4605

PLEASE USE THE ROCKY MOUNT ADDRESS

March 14, 2005

Ms. M Davis

Concord, VA

Dear Ms. Davis:

Thank you for your email concerning the Prohibition of Genital Mutilation Act. I want to see genital mutilation and other forms of mutilation outlawed to the fullest extent possible and will gladly show every consideration to the Genital Mutilation Act of 2005 and other legislation that deals with this topic.

Thank you for your email and comments.

Sincerely yours,

Virgil Goode, Jr.

VGJr/mm